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March 28, 2021 
 

 
 
 
Mr. Ralph Sampson 
Sr. Vice President-Principal 
Goodman-Gable-Gould/Adjusters International  
1033 Demonbreun Street 
Nashville, Tennessee 37203 
 
Dear Mr. Sampson, 
 
On behalf of Pastor Latimore, our leadership and congregation, please accept our 
sincere thanks for the successful outcome of our recovery claim with Church Mutual 
Insurance Company. 
 
Four buildings on our church campus, including the main worship center, received 
significant damage from the tornado that struck Nashville on March 3,2020. 
When Pastor Latimore and members of the leadership team surveyed the destruction to 
the campus, it was clear that we had a long, complicated and uncertain road to 
recovery.   Our decision to engage you with your team of professionals was key to 
ensuring a satisfactory resolution.  Your knowledge of  the insurance industry; 
presentation of data to justify the amount claimed; keen negotiating skills and 
professionalism were evident throughout the process. 
 
We would recommend Goodman-Gable-Gould without hesitation to anyone with a 
need for a public adjuster.  Please feel free to share this letter with prospective clients 
or they may contact me at the address or phone number below. 
 
Sincerely, 

Donnetta S. Butler, Chair of Trustees 




